
BAC MEETING MINUTES 1/22/07 
 

 The meeting began at 7:30 in the Sagamore library. 
 
The following members attended:  Gary Carruthers, Kevin O’Shaughnessy, 
Marty Ronning, Alan Sacher, Ed Hudson and Joe Accurso.  Also attending 
and speaking were Bruce Singer and Ron Sacks.  There were no visitors. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

- Approval of the BAC minutes from the 11/28/06 meeting. 
 

-    Kevin O’Shaughnessy announced he would be leaving the 
      committee. 
 
- There was a discussion about when the committee would receive 

the proposed budget for 07/08 and once receiving it breaking up 
into categories to review.  There would also be sub-committees set 
up to review it. 

 
-    Alan Sacher questioned about getting updated per class enrollment   
     numbers. 
 
- The budget will be going to the BOE on Friday 2/2/07. 

 
-    There were questions posed to Bruce Singer about the budget and  

       the upcoming process. 
 
The meeting ended at 8:35 and the next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 
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